
 

 

18th April 2024 
Trip to Gloucester Mosque Masjid-e-Noor and Gloucester Civic Trust Roman tour. 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As part of our learning in Religious Education and History, Years 3-4 are planning to 
visit Masjid-e-Noor, the Gloucester Mosque and Eastgate Chamber with the GCT. The 
trip is planned for Tuesday 4th June and will last for the duration of the normal school 
day.   
 
This is an exciting opportunity for our children to experience first-hand worship 
practices beyond their own familiar locality and will help them with their study of 
aspects of Islam and to find out about the rich history surrounding Roman Gloucester.   
The cost of trip is £7.25 which includes the coach trip, a tour of the mosque and a 
guided tour of Roman Gloucester, the museum and the Eastgate chambers.  
 
We have dovetailed these two separate curriculum trips to keep travel costs to a 
minimum.  Your child will not be denied a place on the trip if you decline to make a 
payment; however, the school cannot proceed with the trip unless there are sufficient 
contributions for it to be financed.  Please return the attached permission slip by May 
18th 2024.  Please ensure your child is in school uniform and has a packed lunch that 
can be carried in a rucksack as we will be doing a fair amount of walking.  Hand 
sanitizer would also be useful if this is possible and weather appropriate clothing 
(raincoat, suncream etc…!) 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Y3/4 Team  
 

 
I give permission for my child to attend the trip to Gloucester and enclose payment for 
£7.25  
 
I am able to help out on this trip Yes/No 
Child’s Name……………………………………………. 
 
Parent/Carer signature…………………………………………. 


